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School Mission Statement: 
TOGETHER, we partner with families to nurture children for Christian lives of service and for eternity. 

 

Join Us for Worship! On Sunday, September 7th, we go back to worship at 8am & 10:30am. We will also have Monday services at 

6:00 pm, beginning 9/8. “I rejoiced with those who said to me, ‘Let us go to the house of the LORD.’” (Psalm 122:1)  

 

Early Drop Offs: Parents, PLEASE do not drop your children off before 7:30am and leave them unattended. We’ve had a number of 

students gathered at the Harris Street doors 5-10 minutes before they are unlocked. This poses a safety issue. If you have to drop children 

off before 7:30am, please utilize our before/after school program. Contact Candy Schulz for details (cschulz@stpaulappletonwi.com). 

 

Foxes Grade School Activity Passes: Student passes for Fox Valley Lutheran High School are being sent home with each student 

today. Student passes may be used during the school year for free entrance to FVL HOME sporting events and the Fall Play. Please 

keep them in a safe place! 

 

PTO Meeting: Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our school Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) meeting last week. We 

met and discussed various events and activities for this school year. Please review the NOTES that were taken during our meeting. Help 

will be needed during PTO activities and events. If you are willing to help plan, coordinate, or facilitate any of the event activities, 

please reach out to the event parent coordinator or our PTO leader Becky Rausch at pto@stpaulappletonwi.com.  Thank you for your 

continued partnership and support! 

 

Lutheran Elementary School (LES) Board Meetings: Monthly LES Board Meetings are listed on the school calendar. All are 

welcome to attend, as each meeting begins with an ‘Open Forum’, giving parents the opportunity to bring any questions/concerns to the 

school board. The next meeting will be on Monday, September 8th at 6:30pm in the School Learning Center (downstairs). 

 

Foxes Pancake Feed: The FVL football team will again be hosting their Football Pancake Feed on Sunday, September 28. Details 

and registration will be added to fvlhs.org/news as they become available. 

  

FVL Daddy/Daughter Dance: The cheer and stunt team is hosting a Daddy-Daughter Dance on 

Saturday, October 11. Go to  fvlhs.org/news for details and registration information. 

  

FVL YOUTH SPORTS: There are so many youth sports opportunities coming up! More information and links to register can be 

found at fvlhs.org/youth-sports. 

 

MLC Football vs. Lawrence University Tailgate Event: You’re invited to a special tailgating event on Saturday, 

September 6, from 8:00 AM to 11:30 AM on the Riverview Lutheran Church/School campus at 136 W Seymour 

St, Appleton, WI. We’re gathering as a community to show support for Martin Luther College as they take on 

Lawrence University at the Banta Bowl! The MLC Knights will be visiting Riverview from 9:15 to 9:45 AM, and 

kickoff is at 12:00 PM. This is a free, family-friendly event – rain or shine – with food and beverages provided. For 

more info click HERE.  

 

Student Photos & Retake Day: Students who had their photo taken on registration Sunday will be receiving their orders in the next 

couple weeks. If you have a question or an issue with your order, you may contact Debbie Daanen Photography directly. Our school 

representative is Ms. Ashley Schmit (920-739-3249 or ashley@debbiedaanen.com). Retake Day is scheduled for Wednesday, September 

17th. If you are not happy with your child’s photo OR you missed the initial picture day, your child’s picture will be taken that morning. 

Students having their photo retaken must return their original photo package to the photographer on 9/17. 

 

Athletic News: Please check the school calendar for any practice and game information. Please reach out to Mrs. Pautz 

(jpautz@stpaulappletonwi.com) if you have any questions regarding St. Paul Athletics. Thank you! 

 

Upcoming Events: 

9/8 @ 6:30pm LES Open Forum & Board Meeting  9/17 Picture Retake Day 
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